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Attention: Wendy Shanks, Chair

Re: Utilities Consumers’ Group Request to Cross-Examine

Dear Ms. Shanks:

The UCG would like to request permission to cross examine the YECL panel and expert
witness in the 2008 General Rate Application filed by the YECL. UCG estimates the time
for such to be approximately 2 hours.

Although our prior letters indicated we would not be entertaining this field of the review,
our membership has decided it would be in the ratepayers best interest to now do so.

UCG also requests that the Board give some level of comfort that the time spent in the
hearing cross examination process for the UCG in-house consultant will be considered
in the recovery process, not denied ad-hoc.

UCG would also like to get some direction from the Board as to whether they consider
UCG representation relevant at all the hearing process to avoid possible duplication or
whether no UCG representative will be given the opportunity to be reimbursed or
compensated through Board recovery for time spent as a representative at the hearing
as per last Board decision. Otherwise, it would be necessary for the representative to
pursue regular payed work.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Roger Rondeau



